From: Ross Carter [mailtji NN

Sent: 06 June 2018 23:20

To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254. Prince's Parade,Hythe,Kent.
Dear Sir/Madam,

| can see no justification for stopping up the existing road along the seafront at Prince's
Parade Hythe.

It is a well used and convenient road for local residents.

There is no need to relocate the road as the existing road is perfectly adequate even with
any future development of Prince's Parade.

To relocate the road next to the Royal Military Canal will cause permanent damage to the
peace and tranquility of the canal and the wildlife there.

5 cygnets have been born on the canal bank this week and it is a home for kingfishers and
many species of ducks.

The area is a much loved natural resource and building a new road alongside the canal
makes no sense.

Regards
Ross Carter





